

All Hallows Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy | National Teaching School

Aspire not to have more but to be more

Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | Fax: 01625 468126 | admin@allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk

19 May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Special Educational Needs and Disability Transition

I hope you and your family are well.

My name is Mr B Mercer and I am the Special Educational Needs and Disability Co-ordinator (SENDCo) at All Hallows Catholic College. This letter is for any parent whose child has either a diagnosis for SEND or requires extra support or guidance in lessons. Please disregard this letter if it does not apply to you.

Mrs S Marshall (Assistant Principal - SEND and Inclusion), Mr H Brumfitt (Assistant SENDCo) and I share responsibility for Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) within the college. Together, we are privileged to support all of our students, parents and staff to work together to set high expectations, inspire, challenge, achieve and celebrate learning in our College.

As a team, we manage the provision for children who require additional support and, in partnership with parents, staff, and outside specialists, ensure that the specific needs of all students, whether they be social, emotional, behavioural, medical or cognitive, are identified and appropriate support put in place.

To get a better understanding of your child's needs and how we can support them during their transition and time with us, I would be very grateful if you could please click on the following link and complete a short, confidential questionnaire about them. If you are not comfortable completing any of the questions, please leave them blank. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/WXN78W9

In the meantime, if there is something you wish to speak to me about urgently, please email me at b.mercer@allhallows.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr B Mercer **SENDCo**













